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Mental Health Association Oklahoma

invites you to participate in a FREE support

group located in Norman for those affected

by the May 2013 storms.

These weekly open groups are on Monday

mornings and Friday evenings. They will run

through the end of June 2017.   

For details, and to determine your

eligibility for the support group, call

Anetra L. House, MHR, LPC, LMFT,

by phone at 405.928.4140.


